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January 26, 2023 
 
 
Lauren A. Nuffer, P.E. 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
13455 Noel Road, Two Galleria Office Tower, Suite 700 
Dallas, TX 75240  
 
 
RE: Mister Car Wash  

2161 Gibson Blvd SE  
Grading & Drainage Plan 

 Engineer’s Stamp Date: 11/17/22 
 Hydrology File: M15D021B 
 
 
Dear Ms. Nuffer: 
 
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 01/17/2023, the Grading & 
Drainage Plan is approved for Building Permit and Grading Permit.  Please attach a copy of this 
approved plan in the construction sets for Building Permit processing along with a copy of this 
letter.   
 
PRIOR TO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY: 

 
1. Engineer’s Certification, per the DPM Part 6-14 (F): Engineer's Certification Checklist For 

Non-Subdivision is required.  
2. Please pay the Payment-in-Lieu of $ 5,280.00 by emailing the attached approved Waiver 

Application from Stormwater Quality Volume Management On-site to PLNDRS@cabg.gov. 
Once this is received, a receipt will then produce and email back with instructions on how to 
pay online.  Once paid, please email me proof of payment.      

 
As a reminder, if the project total area of disturbance (including the staging area and any work 
within the adjacent Right-of-Way) is 1 acre or more, then an Erosion and Sediment Control 
(ESC) Plan and Owner’s certified Notice of Intent (NOI) is required to be submitted to the 
Stormwater Quality Engineer (Doug Hughes, PE, jhughes@cabq.gov, 924-3420) 14 days prior to 
any earth disturbance. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabq.gov.  
 
Sincerely,     

  
Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM 
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department 
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